
Our Lady of La Salette Gazette 

Feb Birthdays   Feb Anniversary  

Gloria Greear 2/4  Ann & Wardell Molina 2/8 

Patty Babb 2/8   

Ann Molina 2/22  

 

March Birthdays  

Marilyn L Schoonover 3/4  March Anniversary 

Patricia Kitzmann 3/7      Gloria & Curtis Slater 3/3  

Tabitha Hartlage 3/14      Beverly & Bob Gibbs 3/17 

Carole Heflin 3/14 

Louise Smith 3/15 

Joanna Herman 3/20 

If anyone is interested Ways and 

Means and the Newsletter Ladies 

are looking to 

do a recipe 

book.  Maybe 

even sell it to 

our parish as 

our book and a 

fundraiser.  

CONVENTION 2017 

2017 Biennial State Conven-

tion –Mary Full 

of Grace, Guide 

Us and Lead Us 

May 25-28 

Doubletree by 

Hilton Ontario 

Airport 

222 N. Vineyard 

Ontario, CA 91764 

Please see your Regent for in-

formation 

The Baby Shower is fast approaching. I 

have only received 1 RSVP from a court. 

Can you please check with your members to 

see how many will be attending? We want 

to make sure that we have enough food for 

everyone. I am attaching the baby shower 

invitation with all of the information. 

Please RSVP to me by Feb. 17th although 

sooner would be better. I would appreciate 

a reply by e-mail if possible because I work 

during the day, but I am also including my 

cell phone. 

Wishing everyone God's blessings on your 

and your members.  

Diane Dinise 

dianedinise@gmail.com 

(909) 240-5109 



Membership Tea— Sorry about the tea not being put 

on. Everyone is busy or have had last min things going 

on. We look forward to next year.  

Ball– The menu is set for the evening, the photo booth has 

been donated and the DJ/lights are in place. All are welcome 

to help with donations for the auction, with decoration, with 

rolling the silverware and anything else. There will be ticket 

sales soon. The date is May 13th 6-10 pm in the hall and the 

meeting will be there in the all also. 

If anyone wants to put anything in the newsletter 

please send it by the 15 of the month prier to the 

newsletter to lyiannitsis@yahoo.com or to 

tjoneill_07@yahoo.com 

CDA Court #2499 Officers 

Past Regent ~ Gina Greear 

Regent ~ Kristin Stewart 

Vice Regent ~ Kathy O’Neill 

Secretary ~ Patty Babb 

Financial Secretary ~ Anna Sciortino 

Treasurer ~ Katherine Rand 

Spiritual Advisor ~ Jo Bryant 

Newsletter Editor ~ Leona Scortino 

Ways and Means ~ Tabitha Hartlage 

We meet on the 2nd Saturday of the month 

in the school auditorium. Rosary at 10:30 am 

and the meeting 11 am. 

Please save your pop-top and old keys as we 

go to Ronald McDonald House to turn them 

in so that they can help the families that stay 

because of their child is getting medical 

help.  

N.I.C.U. is always happy to receive blankets, 

so please keep on knitting or crocheting the 

blankets. If you have any questions contact 

the treasurer 



Prayers list  

Mary A Damiani 
Rebecca T. Gomez 
Claudette & Gene Kirk  
Pat Perry 
Beverly Gibbs 
Teresa Lombardo & Family 

Lent (Latin: Quadragesima: 

Fortieth) is a solemn religious 

observance in the Christian li-

turgical calendar that begins 

on Ash Wednesday and ends 

approximately six weeks later, 

before Easter Sunday.  

 

Education — the post mark 

date for the National edu-

cation scholarship is May 

1, 2017 . Must be a mem-

ber or family member of a 

Catholic 

Daughter.  

Mary Damiani would like to have visitors. She has a 

home health care nurse that is there to help her with 

her needs. Mary is open  to any way to have commu-

nications with “outside world” , as in letters, post 

cards, home visits, phone calls, anything would be 

greatly appreciated.  

We all know that we love 

her so lets send her 

some LOVE to keep her 

spirits up. I think that we 

should do that to all that 

are on our Prayer list. 


